
Announcement of the Sam Ball Award 
Winner 
Acknowledging Dedication and Service 

It is with great pleasure that we announce the recipient of this 
year's Sam Ball Award. This prestigious award is presented to a 
player who has shown exceptional dedication and service to the 
Club. 

The honouree for this year has been a bridge Club member for 
more than11 years and served on the Committee during this 
period.  He was instrumental in initiating and designing the bridge 
club webpage in collaboration with the RACV City Club. For over a 
decade, he monitored and updated the webpage, ensuring its 
relevance and accessibility, only handing over these 
responsibilities this year. 

Beyond his technical contributions, he has been a staunch 
supporter of the Bridge Club and a regular attendee at our events. 
His commitment extends to capturing our cherished moments as 
the official photographer on numerous occasions. 

The Club is proud to recognize and celebrate the unwavering 
dedication and contribution of Robert (Bob) Jacobs. His efforts 
have significantly enriched our community, and it is fitting that he 
is honoured with the Sam Ball Award this year. 

Congratulations, Bob Jacobs! 
 


